
2023 was a first for many of us – we became a new
PTA Exec and were handed the reins from Stef, Nadia
and Bex. We want to extend our thanks and gratitude
to them for entrusting we could fill their shoes ! 

A huge thank you to the entire school community for
the Ag Day contributions (think those casual dress
days and donations), help and attendance at the
Winter and Halloween discos and support on Ag Day.

Funds raised this year: 
Easter Raffle  $ 503
June Disco  $554.90
Halloween Disco $809.96
Ag Day  $26,312.70 

At the recent PTA meeting, we were able to donate
$25,000 and the funds have been allocated to
classroom resources, the Year 8 Grad dinner,
purchasing of sunscreen, Lego and contribution
towards a shade canopy for over the library deck. 
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Ideas 2024 This Years Fundraising Efforts

Upcoming Events

Watch out for a date to be
confirmed - for a joint PTA and
Board BBQ/Swim - in Feb 2024.

Next PTA Meeting - Tuesday 27th
Feb at 6.30pm in the staffroom. All
welcome to chat about what you
would like to see next year.

Your school PTA end of year wrap up

If you have questions as to what
the PTA does or ideas for
fundraising events, please do come
to a PTA meeting or get in touch.  
We look forward to catching up
with new ideas, new stallholders
and renewed energy in 2024. 
WE cannot do this alone – if there
is a home based DJ wanting to
play at our next event, or a candy
floss maker or some passion of
yours – be sure to put your hand
up.  Also what do you want to see
funds raised, go towards in 2024? 

Contact us
Bucklandschoolpta@outlook.com

Your PTA; Julie, Alicia, Melissa & Lena (and

the other long-standing PTA parents).


